
 

 

To: Parents/Carers  

 

Our ref: 126969 

 

5 December 2019  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Re: Christmas Concert Thursday 19 December 2019  

  

I am pleased to inform you that your son/daughter has been invited to take part in the school's Christmas 

Concert on Thursday 19 December 2019. As usual, this will feature a range of items performed by the 

various school ensembles and choirs.  

  

The concert will be held in Riding Hall, commencing at 7pm and tickets cost £5 for adults and concessionary 

tickets are available at a cost of £2. 

 

Refreshments will be available to purchase throughout the evening. 

  

Tickets can be purchased from the Finance Office in Riding during morning registrations.  

  

If you would like tickets for this concert please fill in the return slip below and return it via your son/daughter 

to the Finance Office with the appropriate sum.  

  

Yours faithfully  

  
Janice Griffin  

Subject Leader for Music   

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ -------------------------- 

Christmas Concert Thursday 19 December 2019  

  

I would like to purchase _______ adult tickets and _______ concessionary tickets for the Christmas Concert 

and enclose the sum of  £______  

  

Student Name  _________________________________ (Form) ___________  

  

Signed _________________________________(Parent/Carer)__________________(Date)  

 

Please make cheques payable to South Hunsley School and return with this reply slip to Finance Office in 

Riding.  


